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Tour of Freightliner Custom Chassis Plant in Gaffney, SC - July 24

Hi Katherine,

Just a quick follow-up to the voicemail | left you earlier. We would love to invite Governor Haley on a tour of our Freightliner Custom
Chassis plant in Gaffney on July 24th -- a great opportunity not only to learn about our operations in the State, but also to meet
constituents and discuss the importance of jobs and the economy. We have already discussed the idea with Marisa Crawford whom we
are working with to organize a fundraiser for Governor Haley that same evening. Our thought was to arrange a tour sometime in the
afternoon; however, we would be happy to work around the Governor's schedule to find the best suitable time. Many thanks in advance
and | look forward to hearing from you!

Best wishes,

Gwen

GWENDOLYN L. BLUEMICH

Manager, Public Policy & Communications

Daimler External Affairs & Public Policy

1717 Pennsylvania Ave, NW, Suite 825

Washington, DC 20006

Office: +1 (202) 649-4510

Mobile: +1 (202) 280-9709

gwendolyn.bluemich@daimler.com

If you are not the intended addressee, please inform us immediately that you have received this e-mail in error, and delete it. We thank you for your cooperation.
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